
 
 
 

NORTHWEST TENNESSEE PHOTOGRAPHY 
CLUB MINUTES             

 DEC. 7, 2010 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the NWTPC was the annual Christmas dinner held 
Tuesday, Dec. 7, 2010 at 6:30 at the Blues City Bistro in Union City.  
Nineteen members and their guests were present.  A delicious pot luck 
dinner was enjoyed by all.  Photo Christmas cards were swapped. 
 
Treasurer Roy Cates presided in the absence of the president and vice 
president.  He reported a balance of $2654.39.  He announced that there will 
be a Photoshop User Group that will meet the 1st Thursday of each month at 
the Obion Co. Library.  
 
The January meeting will be held at the Obion County Library Jan. 4, 2011 
at 6:30.  Tom Gallien will present the program on his recent trip to Alaska. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Linda Harrelson, secretary   

 
 


